
 

Architects in Schools Exhibition:  The Forum – 23 April 2005   
I am writing to invite you to an exhibition of work by the six schools involved in the “CITB – 
Design and Making – The Built Environment” initiative in partnership with the Norfolk 
Association of Architects.  The exhibition will take place at The Forum, Norwich on Saturday 
23 April between 9.00am and 5.30pm. 
 
Pupils and teachers from the schools will be exhibiting their work as a celebration of an 
outstanding initiative.  The six schools involved in the initiative this year are: 
 

Carleton Rode VAP School 
Hobart High School 
Lakenham Middle and Lakenham First and Nursery Schools 
Northgate St. Andrews First School 
Notre Dame High School 
St. Andrew's First School 

 
Lisa Christensen, Director of Children’s Services, local Members for these schools and other 
Members of the Education and Cultural Services Review Panel have been invited to visit, as 
well as all primary schools in Norfolk and representatives from the Press. 
 
If you are in Norwich on 23 April, I encourage you to pay a visit to view the high quality work 
produced by Norfolk pupils, with outstanding support from the Norfolk Association of 
Architects. 
 
We hope to see you then to celebrate the success of the pupils and schools.  If you would 
like further information, please contact Mike Hodkinson, Business and Work Related 
Learning Adviser, 01603 433276. 
 
Fred Corbett 
Assistant Director Advisory Services and Head of Service 
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